
Maintaining Your Student Meal Account

MAKING PAYMENTS
Payments for meals may be entered into a student's account on a daily basis or in advance.

CASH





ON-LINE

PURCHASES

MONITORING STUDENT ACCOUNT ACTIVITY

Parents may view purchases on their student’s account myschoolbucks.com 

(Note: Parents must set up an account but do not have to use this site to make payments on their 

student’s account in order to view account information).

Payments may be made to your child’s account via the Internet using 
myschoolbucks.com. The site accepts credit cards as payment for school 

meals.

Students must have funds in his or her account or cash/check in in hand for the cashier in order 
to receive a meal.  (See CHARGE POLICY for further clarification)

All accounts will be open allowing for the purchases of meals & extra sales to be pulled 
from a student’s account.  Parents may request to close the open account for breakfast and 
lunch meals only by completing the Student Cafeteria Account Restrictions Form and 

submitting it to the Child Nutrition Department.

Please monitor lunch balances closely.   

Parents may also contact the cafeteria or central office at 601-879-3080 to get student balance 
information.

Pre-payment is encouraged and allows for a more efficient meal time.

3 Easy Payment Methods:

CHECK
One check per child is required.  

Student's name and/or lunch number should be written on each check.

Please put cash pre-payments in an enveloped marked clearly with the 
amount, student name, student lunch # and/or teachers name.


